
DUNE PALMS
B R I D G E  I M P R O V E M E N T  P R O J E C T

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: Week of August 26

STAY INFORMED 
Visit: www.laquintaca.gov/dunepalms to sign up for text or email updates. Call: (760) 422-3370

Email: info@DunePalms.com   Follow:  @Dune_Palms_Bridge @Dune Palms Rd. Bridge

PROJECT UPDATE
Northbound Bridge 
Northbound bridge pedestal lights have been installed. Motorists and pedestrians in both directions continue to use 
the northbound bridge while the southbound bridge is under construction. 

Southbound Bridge 
Crews are working on the concrete barrier rail and abutments at both ends of the bridge. Concrete placement is 
planned for the southbound retaining wall near La Quinta High School during the week of August 26, 2024.

Pedestal Light Installation
The construction team completed the final touches on 
the northbound bridge pedestal lights.

This information may change due to weather or field conditions.

Bridge Rail
Crews finished installing the decorative bridge barrier  
rail on the northbound bridge. This design element  
matches the other bridges that cross the Coachella Valley 
Storm Water Channel in La Quinta on Adams and  
Jefferson streets.




